including the 30-day posting requirement. Please note on the resubmitted APD that it
was previously approved and we will review the expired file for information which will
help expedite the processing. If you have any questions please contact Joe Lara at
(505) 234-5915 or Linda Denniston at (505) 234-5974.

Sincerely,
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Leslie A. Theiss

Carlsbad Field Office

cc: BLM-I&E (Hobbs)
NMOCD (Hobbs)
L Askwig (RFO)
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